

2176 Duthie Ave., Burnaby, BC, V5A 2S1 pacmontecito@gmail.com

PAC NEWS

Another Great Pancake Breakfast

Thank you to the 50+ parent/family volunteers who helped at the Pancake Breakfast event! Special thanks to Courtney J., Christina M. & Dave H. for leading this event. We received generous donations from our community sponsors which included: White Spot-Kensington, Starbucks-Holdom, Superstore-Metrotown, Save-On Madison; Super Valu - Greystone and Safeway-Kensington. Please visit these businesses to say thank you.

Kudos to Traci R. & Kristi T. for taking the Santa photos.

Purdy's/Neufeld Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who participated in the December Purdy's Chocolates and Neufeld Farms Holiday Fundraiser. Because of your love for chocolates and delicious frozen meals, we were able to raise over \$1,300 for the PAC. Our next Neufeld Farms fundraiser will be held late Spring, don't miss it!

Odyssey Family Games Night (Feb. 15: 6pm-8:30)

Join us for a fun evening of creative problem solving. Based on the Odyssey program, family teams will work together to solve fun challenges with every day materials. Sign up before Feb. 8 and take advantage of the early-bird rate of \$10 which includes a pizza slice, drink and Odyssey challenges. After Feb. 8, price goes to \$15 and walk-ins are welcome. Bring cash for concession, 50/50 and Heads or Tails.

This is a fundraising event to help our Odyssey teams who win the opportunity to travel to World Finals.

Multicultural Day Planning Team

We need a team of parents to work together and plan our annual Multicultural Day event on Thursday, May 30. This event highlights the different cultures at our school and community. Students travel independently or with their big buddy to stations and take part in a variety of activities from different countries. This event is run by volunteer parents and community organizations.

If you're interested to join the planning team or would like to highlight your culture at one of the station, please contact pace-union or sign up online at http://signup.com/go/pJ3njP

Next PAC Coffee Chat is Friday, Feb. 8 at 9am in the library.

Next PAC general meeting is Thursday, Feb. 21 at 7pm in the library.

Burnaby Parks & Recreation representative will be available at the start of our meeting to get feedback on our after school programs. Please attend to give your input.